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October VFW/LCQOV Sew Day – This is our 

annual VFW partnership and is on Monday, 10/9, at 
the Lewiston VFW Hall, 1104 Warner Ave. (across 
from Ziggy’s), starting at 9AM. We will open at 8AM 
for setup, LCQOV awards will be at 10AM, and lunch 
is provided by the VFW Auxiliary. Bring your 
projects, tools, materials and supplies. Ironing 
board/irons, cutting stations and extension 
cords/protectors will be set up. There will be hand 
work—labels/corners to finish on quilts, and 
bindings to stitching. We need a lunch count, so 
please RSVP to Becky by Wednesday, 10/4 (email or 
text at 208-791-8912). Remember your name tag, 
too! See you there. 

 
Fall Luncheon and Business Meeting – We’ll 

meet on Thur., 10/12, at 11:30 AM, in the banquet 
room at Jollymore’s (1516 Main, Lewiston). Bring 
your sharpened pencils or a pen for FALL BINGO (no 
blackout and several winners!), and Shelley probably 
has a several fun things up her sleeve, too! We need 
a count for the restaurant, so please RSVP to Shelley 
by Wednesday, 10/4 (if you haven’t already done so. 
You may text her at 208-791-7039 (include your 
name). We look forward to seeing you there to 
celebrate LCQOV and you. Remember your name 
tag, too! 

 
Sad Note:  Connie Watkins at Patrick’s will be 

closing her shop soon.  We all know Connie as a 
wonderful friend and quilter.  Her shop has become 
the “HUB” for many of us. We finally turned her into 
a quilt shop and we will miss her! 
 

Dates to Remember: 
Oct 9, 9 am – Sew Day/Awards at VFW in Lewiston 
Oct 12, 11:30, Fall Luncheon 
Nov 6, 9 am – Sew Day – First Church of God 
Nov 10, 5 pm – Elks Veterans Day Event/LCQOV awards 
Nov 11, 2 pm – ID VA Home Veterans Day Event/wards 
Nov 18, 12 pm – DAR Veterans Day Event/LCQOV awards 
 
 
 

 
Note changes! 
This is the QOV retreat that has been a wonderful and 
fulfilling opportunity for all of us to sew QOV projects for 
4 days.  The dates and location have changed due to 
conflicts.  Please join Nancy as I know she has great 
things planned! Please respond to her ASAP. 

*********************************** 
Keep up the Great Work – Fall is the “Heavy QOV 

Awarding” Season for LCQOV (as Becky calls it). With 
October VFW Awards, three community awards in 
November, as well as individual and Veterans Court 
awards, we’re pushed to have quilts ready to meet the 
many requests coming our way. We also know fall is a 
time of illnesses which claim many lives, keeping our 
LCQOV Hospice volunteers busier, too. We have an 
AMAZING GROUP, each of you are very APPRECIATED, 
and please KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK with the flow of 
tops and finished quilts. Our QOV recipients appreciate 
you, too! 

Another awarding! 
Two quilts were 
awarded in Sept. in 
Pomeroy to Charles 
Arenas and his son, Bob 
Arenas.  Charles was in 
the military 32 years 
being in the Army, Navy, 
Marines, and Air Force.  
His son Bob, is now 
training Blackhawk 

pilots.  Awarding was made by Alice Gwinn and Cindy 
Klaveano.  Quilts were made, quilted, and bound by 
Alice. 
 
  


